
From: "ORG - HAF Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)" <org.foia@pentagon.af.mil> 

To: <jm@jmargolin.com> 

Subject: RE: 2010-04186-F - Response Letter 

Date: Wednesday, July 21, 2010 4:32 AM 

 

Mr. Margolin, I replied from our org box. 

 

Thanks, John Espinal 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Espinal, John Civ USAF HAF/IMIO  

Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2010 7:30 AM 

To: ORG - HAF Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 

Subject: FW: 2010-04186-F - Response Letter 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Kennerly, Chris TSgt MIL USAF HAF/IMIO  

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 9:01 PM 

To: Espinal, John Civ USAF HAF/IMIO 

Subject: FW: 2010-04186-F - Response Letter 

 

FYA 

 

CHRIS B. KENNERLY, TSgt, USAF 

HAF/IMIO, Freedom of Information Act, The Pentagon 

703-693-2735 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Jed Margolin [mailto:jm@jmargolin.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 12:57 PM 

To: ORG - HAF Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 

Subject: Re: 2010-04186-F - Response Letter 

 

Please identify yourself. 

 

Your email address (org.foia@pentagon.af.mil) is not the email address used  

by John Espinal on June 10 (haf.foia@pentagon.af.mi) or the email address of  

the FOIA Public Liaison (af.foia@pentagon.af.mil). 

 

 

Jed Margolin 

 

================================= 

----- Original Message -----  

From: "ORG - HAF Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)"  

<org.foia@pentagon.af.mil> 

To: <jm@jmargolin.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 4:12 AM 



Subject: RE: 2010-04186-F - Response Letter 

 

 

Mr. Margolin, we did receive your appeal; however, we need clarification as  

to what you are actually appealing.  Is it: 

 

- Our "no records" response, if so, what is your justification 

 

Or 

 

- Are you filing a complaint on activities not listed in the Public Access  

Link? 

 

Thanks, John 

 

 

----Original Message----- 

From: Jed Margolin [mailto:jm@jmargolin.com] 

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2010 1:25 PM 

To: ORG - HAF Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 

Subject: Re: 2010-04186-F - Response Letter 

 

I filed an appeal which USPS delivered on June 30, 2010. 

 

According to the USAF FOIA web site no appeal was filed. 

 

Did you receive the appeal? 

 

 

Jed Margolin 

 

 

 

----- Original Message -----  

From: Espinal, John <mailto:haf.foia@pentagon.af.mil> 

To: jm@jmargolin.com 

Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2010 4:55 AM 

Subject: 2010-04186-F - Response Letter 

 

This is our final response to your FOIA request. 
�  


